
Cell Phone Policy Clarification - 10.5.18 
 
All high school students are expected to turn in cell phones at the start of 
every period. Teachers should stand at the door as students enter class 
and ask students for phones. 
 
Any student who fails to turn in a phone and is seen using a cell phone 
during class time, whether in the hallway or anywhere in the building, will 
have that phone confiscated by an administrator and kept in a secure 
location until the end of the school day. 
 
This policy applies to all students grades 9-12 in all classes, including study 
hall. 
 
This policy will be enforced beginning on Tuesday, 10/9. 
 
 
 
 


